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August 29, 2023
Dear Third Grade Parents,

There is a student in Third Grade with a life threatening food allergy to peanuts. This student
can experience a reaction even if they touch the food. When children bring this product into the
classroom, the staff will take the necessary precautions. In order to provide a safe environment
for our children, we have set up the following guidelines:

e There is no sharing of food or utensils.

e  We have nut free tables in the lunchreom. If your child is sitting at one of these
tables and he or she brought lunch from home, it will be checked by the lunch
monitors to be sure the food is safe to be at that table. If not, your child will be
asked to sit at another table,

¢ Non-food items such as pencils, erasers, stickers, etc. are te be used if you wish to
celebrate a Birthday.

If you have any questions or concerns about food allergies at FTS, kindly contact Heather King,
School Nurse at 689-2958 ext 205.

Sincerely,

Heather King RN, BSN

Matihew Eagleburger, Chief School Administrator - Tim Duryea, School Business Administrator
52 Asbury Broadway Road; Washington, N} 07882 - 908-689-2958 - www.franklinschool.org




